
The City of Albuquerque in cooperation with 
  The New Mexico Department of Transportation 

and the Federal Highway Administration 
announce a  

PUBLIC MEETING 
regarding the  

12th Street Great Streets Improvements Project 
Project # 718692 

Control # A300841 
 

Thursday, June 25, 2015 
OPEN HOUSE FORMAT 

5:00PM – 7:00 PM 
 

Indian Pueblo Cultural Center 
Chaco Room 

       2401 12th St NW 
Albuquerque, NM   87104 
        (505) 843-7270 

 
PURPOSE OF THE MEETING: 
The City of Albuquerque in cooperation with the New Mexico Department of Transportation and the Federal 
Highway Administration is sponsoring this meeting to present updated information about the roadway, 
intersection, bicycle, and pedestrian improvement alternatives under consideration. The proposed improvements 
have been revised and updated in response to the comments received at our last public meeting in February of 
2014. The project includes 12th Street between Interstate 40 and Menaul Blvd and on Menaul Blvd from west of 
12th Street to Los Tomases Drive in Albuquerque, New Mexico.  All interested parties are encouraged to attend 
and provide comments regarding the project.   
 
MEETING OVERVIEW AND AGENDA:  
The meeting will include project boards where project information will be displayed and design representatives will be 
available to discuss the proposed improvements with the public. The project will provide the transportation infrastructure 
to support existing and emerging growth in the area including the ongoing redevelopment of the Albuquerque Indian 
School Site for office, restaurant, and retail uses.  
 
Project Team members will be accepting comments and questions at the meeting or, if unable to attend, comments can 
be mailed, faxed, or e-mailed to Kellie Shaw, City of Albuquerque, Department of Municipal Development, Engineering 
Division, PO Box 1293, Albuquerque, NM  87103, phone (505) 768-3659, fax (505) 768-2733, email 
KellieShaw@cabq.gov. The comment period will close on July 16, 2015. For more information regarding the project, 
please visit www.12thandmenaul.org  
 
If you have any questions or to request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-related accommodations for this meeting, 
contact Kellie Shaw at (505) 768-3659. 
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